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Galaxy Entertainment Group Clarification Notice 
 
 
September 03, 2008 

Referring to an earlier news report regarding a statement made by the Macau Gaming 
Workers Association during a press conference on 30 August that Galaxy Entertainment 
Group ("Galaxy") has allocated former pregnant staff to work at immigration checkpoints, 
Galaxy would like to clarify that this is not the case. 

Galaxy fully complies with local labor laws including Article 35, which aims to protect the 
health of pregnant staff. Galaxy will not require the Group’s pregnant staff to take up 
any duties that may cause an impact on their health. 

Galaxy has already clarified the case with the Labor Affairs Bureau and the Macau 

Gaming Workers Association. 
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